
Children’s	Fairyland	Service	Animal	Policy	

Children’s	Fairyland	is	open	to	and	welcomes	everyone.	We	want	every	family	to	be	able	to	
navigate	and	explore	the	park	safely	and	freely.	Therefore,	we	are	committed	to	ensuring	that	
all	grounds,	facilities,	and	programs	are	accessible	to	all	visitors–	and	in	doing	so,	it	is	our	policy	
to	comply	in	all	respects	with	the	Americans	with	Disabilities	Act	(“ADA”).	Although	CFL	
prohibits	any	non-park	animals	from	entering,	exceptions	are	made	for	trained	service	animals,	
as	defined	by	the	ADA.	

A	service	animal	is	defined	by	the	ADA	as	any	dog	or	miniature	horse	that	is	individually	trained	
to	do	work	or	perform	tasks	for	an	individual	with	a	disability.	In	accordance	with	the	ADA,	only	
trained	service	animals	are	permitted	on	CFL	grounds.	Pets,	exotic	species,	therapy	or	
emotional-support	animals	are	not	permitted.	The	service	animal	must	be	fully	trained;	
animals-in-training	will	not	be	permitted	into	CFL.			

In	order	to	determine	if	an	animal	is	a	service	animal,	CFL	Staff	may	ask	the	following	questions:	

• Is	this	a	service	animal	required	because	of	a	disability?
• What	task	or	work	has	this	animal	been	trained	to	perform?

Your	service	animal	must	meet	the	following	requirements:	

• Is	required	because	of	a	disability
• Is	trained	to	perform	a	specific	task	to	assist	with	your	disability
• Will	stay	leashed	via	harness	or	collar	while	at	CFL
• Is	properly	vaccinated	and	licensed	by	the	county

Your	responsibility	while	at	CFL	

• You	are	responsible	for	cleaning	up	all	waste	if	your	service	animal	eliminates	in	the
park

Thank	you	for	being	a	part	of	our	community.	Please	let	CFL	staff	know	if	you	have	any	
questions	or	concerns	regarding	ADA	accessibility.	We	want	to	make	your	visit	as	seamless	as	
possible.		


